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14th November 2022 

 

Dear Parent(s) and Guardian(s) 

 

LOWER SIXTH (YEAR 12) 

 

Students in the Lower Sixth will soon be starting a programme of careers lessons to help them decide 

what they are going to do when they leave The Ladies' College. They will be receiving information about 

going to university, apprenticeships, local employment, and gap years.  

Students will need to carry out a lot of research between now and next September for them to make the 

best choices. Over the next two terms they will be expected to attend several events which will help them 

with their decision making. These events include: 

 

IoD Future Leaders Summit  

Thursday 24th November 3-6pm at The Performing Arts Centre Voluntary sign up. If your daughter 

signs up to this event she will be expected to make her own way to and from the event. A member of 

staff will register her at the start of the event. 

 

Careers Guernsey Networking and Recruitment event 

Thursday 1st December 3-4pm at Grammar. Compulsory event, your daughter will be expected to 

make her own way there, please note this is during her normal Enrichment session, she will then be 

dismissed at 4pm from The Grammar and will need to find her own way home.  

  

Oxbridge & Medics evening  

Monday 27th February 5.30pm in the Leaf centre, Voluntary sign up, further details to follow 

  

Higher Education evening with Elizabeth College 

Monday 13th March at The Ladies' College 7pm start, Compulsory event  

  

HE day (run by Careers Guernsey)  

Tuesday 14th March, location TBC, during school time, pupils will be off timetable for the 

day, Compulsory event   

 

• Work experience - w/b 5th June Compulsory event  

   

• UCAS day – 9th June, during the normal school day, Compulsory event  
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The UCAS website www.ucas.com is an excellent source of information to find out more about university 

applications and all the available courses. Your daughter also has access to Unifrog www.unifrog.org 

which will aid with her research. 
 

Yours sincerely, 

 

E. Dudin  
 

Miss E. Dudin 

UCAS Co-ordinator & Sixth Form Careers 
 

 

http://www.ucas.com/
http://www.unifrog.org/

